Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,

What a wonderful first day of school it has been! Students and families, for your smiles, your
partnership, your excitement for a new beginning--thank you. And, thank you, families, for your
patience and grace with our arrival and dismissal process. Here are some measures we will put
in place tomorrow to ensure continued safety while making the process flow a little smoother:

e As our maps indicate, drivers should be moving westbound on Hoagland Blvd. in order

to make a right turn--not a left turn--into the Eisenhower lane.

When you pull in for arrival, pull all the way down toward the trash receptacles.

Please ensure that your child/children exit toward the Eisenhower modulars, not the side
of the vehicle toward JMS. The same will be true for pick-up. In short, use the doors
facing Eisenhower.

e While we await our car tags, you can help us by writing your child’s last name and grade
on a piece of paper that can clearly be seen on your dashboard. Every driver who picks
up children--such as a grandparent--could have a sign in their dashboard.

e At dismissal, starting tomorrow, we will grant access first and foremost to buses and
daycares. Once they are loaded and on their way, we can fill up our two lanes of
personal vehicles.

e Be sure our point person sees your student’s name so it may be recorded as you move
into the two-lane zone. Stay in your vehicles.

e Remember, our plan is to load an entire two-lane zone and then dismiss as a zone.

We are making a number of necessary adjustments here on our end in order to continuously
improve these procedures. Thank you once again for your patience and understanding.

Here’s to another great day of school tomorrow!
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